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Q LosAlamos 
NATIONAL LABORATORY 
--- EST.1943 --­

Associate Director for 
Environmental Programs 
P.O. Box 1663, MS M991 
Los Alamos, New Mexico 87545 
(505) 606-23371Fax (505) 665-1812 

James Bearzi, Bureau Chief 
Hazardous Waste Bureau 
New Mexico Environment Department 
2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Building I 
Santa Fe, NM 87505-6303 

Date: APR 1 9 2011 
Refer To: EP2011-0172 

Subject: IS-Day Sampliug Notificatiou for the Qbt4 Background Study 

Dear Mr. Bearzi: 

Los Alamos National Laboratory (the Laboratory) plans to initiate sampling activities associated 
with the "Work Plan for Determining Background Concentrations of Inorganic Chemicals in Unit 4 
of the Bandelier Tuff' on May 3, 2011. The field work is estimated to take approximately three 
weeks to complete. 

The Laboratory will verbally notify the staff of the New Mexico Environment Department 
Hazardous Waste Bureau of any changes to the schedule. If you have any questions, please contact 
Stephani Ful t (505) 606-1628 (sfuller@lanl.gov). 

Dave McInroy, Program ldirecto 
Environmental Program' - Correc 've Actions Program 
Los Alamos National La~tor 
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Cy: Laurie King, EPA Region 6, Dallas, TX 
Steve Yanicak, NMED-DOE-OB, MS M894 
Tom Skibitski, NMED-OB, Santa Fe, NM (date-stamped letter emailed) 
Annette Russell, DOE-LASO (date-stamped letter emailed) 
Stephani Fuller, EP-CAP, MS M992 (date-stamped letter emailed) 
Dave McInroy, EP-CAP, MS M992 (date-stamped letter emailed) 
William Alexander, EP-BPS, MS M992 
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